EUREKA TOWNSHIP
DAKOTA COUNTY
STATE OF MINNESOTA

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED
 AMENDMENTS TO THE TOWNSHIP’S  SUBDIVISION ORDINANCE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Eureka Township Planning Commission will meet at 7:00 p.m. on January 17, 2023 at the Town Hall located at 25043 Cedar Avenue, Farmington, Minnesota 55024 to conduct a public hearing to consider the amendments to the Township’s Subdivision Ordinance.

A copy of the proposed amendments to the Subdivision Ordinance are available on the Township’s website or can be obtained by contacting the Town Clerk at (952)  469-3736.  Such persons who desire to be heard with reference to this item will be heard at this Planning Commission meeting. If you cannot attend the Planning Commission meeting, the Planning Commission welcomes written comments which can be emailed to the Town Clerk at the following email address:  clerk@eurekatownship-mn.us.

Dated:  December 30, 2022		
								__/s/______________________________
								Ranee Solis, Clerk/Treasurer




